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WHAT’S HAPPENING  IN MARCH? 

 Come out to Founder’s Hall parking lot on, Thursday, 
March 4, 2021 ~ 10am to 3pm to donate  

at the HR One Blood Drive! Please call the office at 
863-471-1115 for an appointment.   

Bocce Ball - supplies are in the shed 
Shuffleboard Courts - supplies are in the shed 
Horseshoe Pits - supplies are in the shed 
Tennis Courts - br ing your  own water  - no water coolers will be pro-
vided for your safety 
Pickle ball Courts - br ing your  own water  - no water coolers will be 
provided for your safety 
Basketball Hoop - we do have 2 basketballs that you can sign out if 
you don't have one 
Corn Hole - we have 2 por table games call the office to sign out 
Oversize Connect Four lawn game - we have 2 games call the office 
to sign out 

Note: Dates are subject to change - please check your emails. 

Mon Feb  1 HRRC Annual Meeting 

Wed Feb  3 MC HOA Meeting  

Sun Feb  7 Ice Cream Truck  

Mon Feb  8 HR HOA Meeting  

Tues Feb  9 HRRC Meeting  

Fri Feb  12 Bulk Trash  

Sun Feb  14 Happy Valentine's Day 

Sun  Feb  14 Ice Cream Truck  

Sun  Feb  21 Ice Cream Truck  

Fri Feb  26 Bulk Trash  

Sun  Feb  28 Ice Cream Truck  

Wed Mar 3 MC HOA Meeting  

Thur Mar 4 One Blood Drive  

Mon Mar 8 HR HOA Annual Meeting 

Tue Mar 9 HR Residents Council 

Fri Mar 12 Bulk Trash Day  

Sun Mar 14 Elegant Jnuque Sale 

Sun Mar 14 Daylight Saving Time 

Wed Mar 17 St. Patrick's Day  

Fri Mar 26 Bulk Trash Day  
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Pure Vermont Maple syrup for sale.  
Contact Kathy Fenoff, 863-314-6306. 

Townie Womens Bicycle, 7 speed, like new.   
Pd $816 new. Asking $500  Call 863.314.9326 

Wow, the month of December was both a happy and sad 
period for Martha and me. We were happy to have found 
the perfect “new residents” for our Florida home. We are 

happy to be returning to our Maine family. We are sad to be 
leaving our Florida family. Thank you all for the wonderful 

Cul-de-sac send off surprise party. We are so blessed to 
have made so many new friends over the past 10 yrs.  

Hopefully we will see you all again in 2021.  
Martha and Bob Morrill.  

Once again I would like thank this amazing community for your support in the horrific 
year of 2020. You have made a difference in the lives of the less fortunate at Samari-

tan’s Touch Care Center, Hope Haven and Hands For The Homeless.  
When I check my  records in January every year I am always overwhelmed by the 

generosity of the  people in this wonderful community. 
Thanks again, Paul Scruton  

Monticello, Michael & Toni 
4304 N Course Ln 
mamonti@comcast.net 
(303) 775-0797 Michael 
(303) 775-2837 Toni 
 
Rone, Zella 
2823 S Dockside Dr 
(863) 273-4656 Cell 
 
Sowers, Dorothy 
3235 E Pebble Creek Dr 
dottiesowers@yahoo.com 
(480) 271-1802 

Danielson, Brian & Susan 
2700 E Waterview Dr 
danielson.brain58@gmail.com 
susanj.danielson@gmail.com 
(701) 370-1105 Brian 
(701) 370-1158 Susan 
 
Irvine, Arnold & Mary 
3198 E Pebble Creek Dr 
(814) 688-4236 Cell 
Flier4@atlanticbb.net  Arnold 
maquilter@atlanticbb.net  Mary Ann 

Lazarony, Lee Ann & John 
Batt 
3147 E Pebble Creek Dr 
jfbattman@gmail.com 
villageofcassadaga@gmail.com 
(716) 785-5362 Lee Ann 
(716) 622-5935 John 

Olesek, Chuck & Pat  
4006 Carter Creek Dr 

Fletcher, Toni 
(863) 873-5752 Cell  
(863) 386-5204 Delete 

mailto:mamonti@comcast.net
mailto:dottiesowers@yahoo.com
mailto:danielson.brain58@gmail.com
mailto:susanj.danielson@gmail.com
mailto:Flier4@atlanticbb.net
mailto:maquilter@atlanticbb.net
mailto:jfbattman@gmail.com
mailto:villageofcassadaga@gmail.com
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Pickleball News 
By: Suzanne Safford, President 

Hope everyone is keeping safe and healthy during this terrible pandemic. 
 
Just a reminder to all levels of Pickleball players that open court play is at 9:00 every day. It’s been chilly a 
few recent days at the beginning but it warms up very quickly. 
 
We will now have a bucket of bleach and water at the courts so you can clean the balls after every use. 
 
We continue to see new and returning players.  Welcome to you all. 
 

Finally, after having to cancel the October club meeting, we were able to 
get together in the Pagoda on November 19th and had a discussion of Celeste Ng’s 
novel “Little Fires Everywhere”.  Set in Shaker Heights, a progressive, suburb of 
Cleveland where everything is “planned”, you meet Elena Richardson whose guiding principle is playing by 
the rules.     

 
Moving to the community is Mia Warren, an artist and single mother who arrives in this idyllic bubble 

with her teenage daughter, Pearl.  “Little Fires Everywhere” explores the weight of secrets, the nature of art 
and identity and the ferocious pull of motherhood.  Can following the rules really avert disaster? This was a 
great read: pick up a copy in your community library! 

 
For our December meeting, we read “The Bookwoman of Troublesome Creek”, by Kim Michelle 

Richardson.  The hardscrabble folks of Troublesome Creek have to scrap for everything—everything except 
books, that is. Thanks to Roosevelt's Kentucky Pack Horse Library Project, Troublesome's got its very own 
traveling librarian, Cussy Mary Carter. 

 
Cussy's not only a book woman, however, she's also the last of her kind, her skin a shade of blue un-

like most anyone else. Not everyone is keen on Cussy's family or the Library Project, and a Blue is often 
blamed for any whiff of trouble. If Cussy wants to bring the joy of books to the hill folks, she's going to have 
to confront prejudice as old as the Appalachia’s and suspicion as deep as the holler. 

 
Inspired by the true blue-skinned people of Kentucky and the brave and dedicated Kentucky Pack 

Horse library service of the 1930s, The Book Woman of Troublesome Creek is a story of raw courage, fierce 
strength, and one woman's belief that books can carry us anywhere—even back home.  All book club mem-
bers gave this book rave reviews.  A recommended read for anyone. 

 
Celeste Ng’s first book, “Everything I Never Told You” is the topic for discussion at this month’s 

meeting that will be held on the 21st in the pagoda.  The stunning beginning of this book, the disappearance of 
the teenage daughter of a Chinese American family living in small town Ohio, grabs you and draws you into a 
profoundly moving story of family, secrets and longing.   

 
In February, we will be discussing “The Girl with Seven Names”, by Hyeonseo Lee.  As a child, Lee 

was one of millions indoctrinated in North Korea by the world’s most secretive and brutal regime.  Having 
survived the chaos, starvation and repression of the Great Famine, she dared to escape to China in 1997 at the 
age of 17.  This is her story.   

 
As always, all are welcome to join our book club.  We meet every month on the third Thursday of 

each month and have been doing so in the pagoda to ensure our safety.   

Book Club News 
By: Mary Harden, Resident 
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Animal News 
Submitted by: Denise Beauparlant, Resident 

           (Weight Accountability Motivation / Behavior Accountability Maintained)   
 

Trying to get rid of those extra Corona Virus/holiday pounds?  We have a group that can help.  We are a 
weight loss management group that provides accountability, motivation and behavior modification in    
order to achieve and maintain your weight loss goals.  We meet weekly on Thursday mornings on the 

screen porch at the back of the 3 Gen’s restaurant.  Private weigh-in is from 7:30 – 8:00.  Meetings are 
from 8:00 – 8:30.  Join us for diet tips, motivation, support on your weight loss journey and fun.                             

The cost is $10.00 per year.   

 Questions? Contact Deb Martens at 863-385-5031 or email:dhmartens41@gmail.com.   

Spring is right around the corner, and time for spring spruce up!  That goes for your dog, or cat, as well.  
Recently I was asked what the major problem we see in rescue, especially when we take in a senior pet 
when an owner can no longer care for them.  Well this may seem repetitive, unfortunately it is still heart-
worm disease.  Many people still believe their “house pet” is not at risk, when in fact it only takes one mos-
quito to cause heart worms.  Preventative is relatively inexpensive and easy to give.  In addition we also see 
other parasites, including hookworms, roundworms, and tapeworms.  These parasites live year round in our 
yards where we never experience a hard frost to slow down their proliferation.   
 
Annual health checkups are essential for our pets.  At that visit a heartworm test should be performed, and 
a stool sample to check for parasites.  Of course annual vaccinations updated, and an overall check of your 
pet.  Your veterinarian will also look for dental issues, and discuss your pets diet.  Obesity in our pet popu-
lation is as much a problem as it is with people.  Table food is not a healthy alternative for our pets because 
of increased fats and additives.  Healthy alternatives are raw vegetables, which my dogs receive as treats 
instead of biscuits.  Most dogs love raw vegetables, especially carrots and green beans.  The internet and 
Pinterest are full of recipes for healthy treats for dogs.  My dogs always know when I am baking for them, 
staying close by the oven where the yummy smells are coming from.  One of the benefits of a healthy diet 
is good skin and coat condition. 
 
Last, but certainly not least, is your pets appearance! A good bath will help loosen and remove dander,   
undercoat and any dirt and pollen your dog has accumulated over the winter months.  If bathing your dog is 
too difficult a task for you, there are many reputable groomers in the area.  They will not only bathe your 
dog, but will also clip nails, clean ears, and eyes, and check your dog for unusual lumps.  Our dogs always 
emerge from the groomer looking like they feel good about themselves again.  It is certainly the first thing 
we do with a rescue dog to give them a clean start.   
 
In conclusion please remember to pick up after your dogs, as it keeps our 
environment safer, and far healthier for all our pets. Please practice good 
dog etiquette, by keeping your dog under control.  As we age our skin 
becomes more fragile and something as simple as an exuberant dog 
jumping up can cause lacerations. Dogs and cats can bring so much joy to 
our lives and for many of us it makes our home complete, so we owe it to 
them to take the care of them like a family member. 
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02 Doug & Lynne Troke 

02 Frank & Sharon  Pansino 

04 David & Marga Cutler 

05 Michael & Linda Murphy 

06 Terry & Mary Lynn Doane 

07 Don & Nancy Davis 

08 Al & Anne Eckelman 

09 Jerry & Joan Bender 

10 Dennis & Sandra Birkholz 

10 Byford & Bonnie Treanor 

12 Greg & Arlene Taylor 

13 John & Brenda Burton 

14 Chuck & Mary McDonald 

14 Carl & Kathy Wood 

14 Rodney & Kathryn Luther 

14 David & Cynthia Wucher 

14 Ronnie & Eileen Dail 

15 David & Julia Smith 

16 Robert & Dorothy Howell 

16 Nile & Betty Lahr 

18 Bruce & Ruth Anne Bauer 

21 Gary & Kaye Prechel 

23 James & Selena Demchak 

25 James & Linda Hendrixson 

25 Bud & Erma Morgan 

27 Dwight & Terri Griffin 

27 Dave & Nancy  Jarrett 

28 Gary & Carol Raasch 

01 Roger Brinks 

01 Carol DiRocco 

01 Shirley Myers 

01 William Taulane 

02 Norma Firestone 

02 Roseann Jewell 

02 Jo Ellen Lathwell 

02 Frank Linnecke 

03 Brian Danielson 

03 Elaine Oeltjenbruns 

03 Douglas O'Laughlin 

03 Georgia Trissell 

03 Eugene Dieffenbach 

04 John Clark 

04 Linda Hendrixson 

04 Dick Hon 

04 Jim Kessler 

04 Richard Fabiszak 

05 Cindy Becker 

05 Lewis Engebretsen 

05 Cheryl Thompson 

06 Sandy Eichstadt 

06 Cliff  Westover 

07 Denise Beauparlant 

07 Lanny  Haglund 

08 Gayla Bergmann 

08 Harold Hamming 

09 Richard Shelley 

10 Pamela Ebeling 

10 Donna Landers 

10 Irene Rihn 

21 Mary Ann Beyer 

21 Ronnie Carter 

21 Ronald Flotow 

22 William Cureton 

22 Andrea Fix 

22 Dawn Quay 

22 Pat Shine 

22 Cherie Recob 

22 Donna Wissing 

22 Aranka  Vida 

23 Sandra Frederking 

23 Vernon Hall 

23 Teresa Kelley 

23 Nancy Snyder 

24 Gayle Hare 

24 James Hendrixson 

24 Richard Weaver 

25 Nancy Guillemette 

25 Kent Henrich 

25 Jim Hitmar 

26 Richard Kidd 

26 Michael Buff 

26 John Bilyeau 

26 Ray Neiford 

27 Cindy Kinser 

27 Edwin Evans 

27 Fred Schossau 

28 Herbert Monto 

28 Emma Paonessa 

28 Linda Ullin 

28 Robert Butrymowicz 

12 Joe Marchio 

13 Nicholas Governale 

13 Norm Downing 

13 Audrey Eddinger 

13 Clarence Fauber 

14 Linda Barney 

14 Dick Myers 

15 Richard Barney 

15 Judy Kidd 

15 Bruce Mann 

15 Phillip Sloan 

15 Terry Paradiso 

16 Cathy Hamming 

16 Maria Lock 

17 John Owens 

18 Rich  Monte 

18 Marsha Wise 

19 Bill Buchwald 

19 Karen O'Laughlin 

20 Barbara Healey 

20 Bob Howell 

20 Bill Reed 
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The Ridge Report       
By:  Birdy Whitehouse, Property Manager ~ birdy@highlandsridge.com         

Let’s Keep Highlands Ridge Beautiful! 
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Hello everyone and welcome all new residents!! 
 
Welcome back! The pool and the golf course are busy but lets remember to practice social distancing while 
we participate in these outdoor activities in the community! 
 
Gym: is open. Remember , you must make an appointment with the office. Dur ing this pandemic, the 
gym is only open to 3 residents at one time. Please wipe the machine down before and after use. The gym 
is supplied with disinfectant wipes. If you have a guest that would like to use the gym; they must sign a  
waiver with the office. Please call and we will email you the form! 
 
Activities rooms 1,2 and 3: are open to hold your  activity/event. Each room has a wall hand sanitizer  
dispenser and a bottle of disinfectant along with paper towels. Call the office at 863-471-1115 to reserve or 
if you have any questions. A reservation is a must in order to use these rooms. 
 
Golf Cart Safety: With season upon us here is Paradise, additional residents and guests will  
increase.  Remember, you are responsible for your guests, please make sure they abide by the speed limit 
and stop at all stop signs. Golf carts are supposed to be driven with care and the driver should have a driver  
license. 
 
Sealcoating Roads: The Hidden Creek village project has been rescheduled to the end of Apr il 2021. 
We will email you with more details once the date gets closer! 
 
Distribution Center: The center  has the most common forms used at Highlands Ridge. You don’t 
have to wait for the office to open because the center is open 24/7. The boxes are labeled. All these forms 
can be found on the website www.highlandsridge.com. Click on “Resident info,” then look under 
“Commonly Requested Forms.” 
 
Marina Cove Residents:  Please remind your  vendors that they can’t start work till 8:00 am. It is a rule 
in our rules and regulations of Marina Cove.  
 
Friendly reminders: 
 1. Stop at all stop signs. 
 2. Speed limit is 20 mph. 
 3. Pets must be on a leash at all times and under control. 
 4. No signage other than a “for sale or for lease.”  
      (this includes political signs) 
 5. MUST have prior approval before performing any type of work on the exterior of your home! 
 6. ALL golf cart drivers must be at least 16 yrs. of age to drive a golf cart within the community. 
 7. Do not drive through anyone else’s yard except for your own with your golf cart or vehicle! 
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Marina Cove HOA  
By: Susan Butrymowicz, Vice President 

NEW YEAR GREETINGS TO MARINA COVE RESIDENTS 

A New Day – A New Dawn!!   
 
The Christmas Decorations and Trees have been taken down and stored for another year.  The lawn mowers, 
tree trimmers, weed pullers and flower growers have all been busy getting ready for some warmer tempera-
tures and a sign that spring is on the way. 
 
MCHOA held their first meeting of the new year on Wednesday the 6th.  There was not as large of a turnout 
as we had hoped but there was lively conversation and a sharing of thoughts and ideas for moving forward 
into the new year.  The Board recently had some changes to the board designations: 
Bruce Mann, previously President has chosen to assume the Treasurer’s role that was vacated when Richard 
Shelley moved out of state.  I have assumed the position of President, while Norm Downing assumed my 
previous role of Vice President.  Bill Commons and Roger Quay will continue as Directors. 
 
Property Manager Birdy Whitehouse joined us in our meeting and brought us up to date on “what’s happen-
ing” in Highlands Ridge these days.  The Golf Cart stickers for 2021 are now available at the office. You will 
need to fill out the golf cart agreement form for the sticker and provide a copy of your insurance Dec page  
(declaration page) which shows you are current on your insurance and proof that the golf cart is covered.  
Bring those items to the office to get your sticker. Birdy received numerous inquiries as to when Founder’s 
Hall would once again be open to Highland’s Ridge Community.  Birdy advised us that there are no immedi-
ate plans to open the hall and until Florida’s numbers of new COVID cases trends heavily downward, this 
won’t be anytime soon.  We still have the activity rooms available with guidelines – written permission  
requested with explanation of your event, number of persons attending, what social distancing plans do you 
have for your event, and what are your plans for post event clean up.  
 
As most of you know, our annual meeting with Pot Luck Dinner is always the first week of March.  New 
Board Member nominations are provided to the members for voting, the board members elect Officers and 
we have a nice meal and several speakers to round out the festivities.  With the number of folks that attend 
this event, we felt that it would not be protecting our residents by encouraging them to attend an event this 
size so this year’s meeting has been cancelled.  The HOA dues campaign will still be held.  Each homeowner 
will receive the information by regular mail the end of January or early February.  There may also be addi-
tional information about the nomination and election process included in that mailer. 
 
Lastly, the MCHOA is looking for a couple additional board members.  If you or someone you know would 
be interested in serving on the board, please reach out to any one of us with the name and contact infor-
mation.  This is a great way for you to get to know the people in Marina Cove and help maintain the beauty 
and integrity of this slice of heaven we all call home even if only part time.   
 
Our next HOA meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, Feb 3rd at 10:00 
am.  We will let you know the location closer to the date.  Our meetings 
have been changed to the First Wednesday of the Month now so please 
mark your calendars accordingly.  See you then. 
 

 

 



LGA 9-HOLE NEWS 
By: Cheryl Shine & Martha Killoran   www.highlandsridge9holelga.com  

. 
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Happy Valentine’s Day LGA 9 ladies.  Salute to another  LGA 9 event for the 
record books.  Our Sadie Hawkins Golf Tournament will definitely be remem-
bered for the golf outing and fellowship. Watch for the names of our winners in the March Gazette. 
Thanks to the 3 Gens Grill for the very unique boxed breakfast meal prior to our golf outing.  Events 
Committee you did it again!   
 
Thinking of you cards have been  sent to Terry Kalis and Kathy Wood.  Please keep them in your 
thoughts and prayers. Also asking prayers for Mike Beaudoin (Susan ) for a quick recovery as he ap-
proaches his medical procedure.  Thanks to our Sunshine Chairman for helping to bring caring to our 
members. 
 
Our next event will be our Valentine’s Day Golf Tournament on February 10th and Valentine’s Day 
Luncheon on February 11th.  Jot these dates on your calendar and don’t forget to check the South Screen 
Room for the information on our upcoming St Patrick’s Day Golf Tournament event in March and the 
Farewell Golf Tournament and Election of Officers in April .  Sign-up sheets will be posted in the South 
Screen Room along with other additional information. 
 
Don’t forget if you cannot play at your pairing time, please call the pro shop and let them know you will 
be unable to play.  Reminder Notice:  sign up for Monday play by the previous Friday and for Wednesday 
play by Monday afternoon.   This helps greatly in arranging our pairings.   
 
On February 24th we will be hosting the 9/18 Mixer at the North Course followed by lunch.  Details in the 
South Screen Room.   Let’s sign up and support our joint 9/18 Ladies league activities. 
 
An email was sent out in January requesting volunteers to fill any officer position that will be vacated for 
the next term.  In February we will be presenting our slate of officers for the upcoming year.  Please 
remember that in order for us to grow and continue to prosper, we need our membership to step forward 
and join our Board of Directors.  The membership will be given a proposed slate of officers to consider at 
the February luncheon.  The election of the necessary board of officers will be held at the April meeting. 
Your Board is also talking about ways to expand our membership by offering Non-Golfing ladies in 
Highlands Ridge an “Associate Membership” to the LGA 9.  Please watch for further information and 
details on this proposed venture. 
 
Even though winter is here, we look forward to seeing you on the links and hope for sunshine and fair 
weather.  Continue to be safe! 

LGA 9-Hole News 
By: Mary Ann Beyer, Co-President 
       Cheryl Shine, Co-President 

The Annual Highlands Ridge Elegant Junque Sale 
Sunday, March 14, 2021 

10:00am to 3:00pm                                                                                                            
2021 Sale Guidelines: 

 The sale takes place in your own driveway. 

 There will be no tables available from the administrative office, you are responsible for providing the      
 tables that you will be using for the sale. 

 You MUST set-up the morning of the event and take down at the end of the event. 

 There will be no “trash” pickup after the event. You are responsible for disposing of items that you  
 DO NOT WANT in your  own trash receptacles. 

 The sale is open to Highlands Ridge residents only and will not be advertised outside of the community for safety reasons. 
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LGA NEWS 
By: Cindy Becker, Vice-President  HRLGA18@gmail.com 

As usual, our friends in the LGA have had a busy month in January.  Despite some chilly days, the Florida sun 
prevailed and the hearty players were out in force, grateful that we can golf and be together – even if it’s in separate carts and  
wearing masks! 
 
On January 10th, Pat Olesek and Joan White organized a Shoot-Out on the South Course for the ladies.  This isn’t the type they had 
in the Wild West!  The twenty-one participants were divided into three flights, with each flight beginning on a different hole.     
After the hole is played, the player with the most strokes is eliminated and play continues on the next hole.  In the event of a tie, 
there is a “putt-off” and whoever gets closest to the pin, or sinks it, wins and continues.  The winner is the last player standing at the 
end of the 6th hole played. 
The winners were: 
Flight 1 – 1st Place - Georgia Trissell   2nd Place – Ann Meyer 
Flight 2 – 1st Place – Rose Epling         2nd Place – Pat Olesek 
Flight 3 – 1st Place – Sue Thompson    2nd Place – Deb Martens 
 
The 54 LGA members had beautiful weather to enjoy while playing in the 2X4 on January 18 th and 20th.  The format is the same as 
the Divorce Open, with teams of two competing in Heavy Partner, a Scramble, Alternate Shot and Best Ball.  Special thanks to Deb 
Martens and Cathy Miner for organizing the event, with advisory help from Jo Lathwell.  Also, a big thanks to Bruce Martens for 
taking the time to create all the score cards needed.  The winners were: 
Flight 1 – 1st Place – Arlene Taylor and Brenda Dorman 
     2nd Place – Pam Wick and Marianne Fischer 
     3rd Place – Rose Epling and Becky Hobbs 
Flight 2 – 1st Place – Marge Freeman and Karen Swan 
     2nd Place – Marilyn Cooper and Sue Schinderle 
     3rd Place – Sue Thompson and Georgia Trissell 
Flight 3 – 1st Place – Jo Sienkiewicz and Connie Carter 
     2nd Place – Sondra Wade and Cynthia Wucher 
     3rd Place – Carol Cardwell and Julie Haviland 
Flight 4 – 1st Place – Cathy Miner and Joan Bender 
     2nd Place – Bobbi Morgan and Deb Morgan 
     3rd Place – Rhoda Thiel and Cindy Becker 
Flight 5 – 1st Place – Donna Landers and Dawn Quay 
     2nd Place – Betty Lahr and Linda Sosely 
     3rd Place – Lynn Schaefer and Bobby Pinckney 
 
Our next event will be the Round Robin on February 1st, 3rd, and 5th.  The 9 Hole LGA players are organizing the 9/18 Mixer on 
February 24th, so please be sure to watch for details on where and when to sign up. The Member/Guest planned for March 29 th has 
been cancelled due to Covid.  Hopefully next year, we can have all our events in a more “normal” fashion once more.   
 
Speaking of next year – we are in need of ladies to fill some positions that will be open.  We are looking for a Vice-President, a 
Secretary, a Games Chair and a Handbook Chair.   Please consider taking one of these jobs so our LGA can continue to have great 
camaraderie while enjoying the game of golf.  If you are ready to help, please contact Pam Wick, Karen Swan or Cathy Miner. 

Left to right: Georgia Trissell, Ann Meyer, Rose Epling, Pat Olesek, Sue Thompson, Deb Martens 
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MGA News  
By: Phil Hunter, Secretary 

Welcome to the MGA, Rendell Tullar and welcome back, John Ouillette.  
 
Anyone interested in joining the MGA can contact any of the following board members:  Jay Freeman, Sam 
Cline, Phil Hunter, Glenn Guillemette, Randy Odell, Ron Swan, or Kim Lathwell.   
 
Reminders:  
1.  Sign up at the S. Course for all events except when payment (check only) is required too.  
2.  White money payouts are always at the N. Course Pro Shop several days after each event. 
3.  Post your scores and maintain an accurate GHIN hdcp.  
4.  The Member/Guest has been canceled this March due to the pandemic. 
5.  Calendar of Events are posted at both courses.   
6.  NEW !!!!!!   YOU MAY PLAY FROM ANY TEES YOU WISH (W, W/G, G, G/R, R) AS LONG 
                           AS YOU HAVE AN ESTABLISHED HDCP FROM THOSE TEES.  :-)  
  
Congratulations to the following players who accumulated the most points from last season's 3 Play with a 
Pro events: 
0-16 division:    Hunter 69,  Ferrigan 56,  Shine 53,  Dillman 52 
                                                                                                           ($100, 75, 50, 25) 
16-   division:    Gray 66,  Blesch 65,  Olesek 65,  Marshall 57   
 
CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP RESULTS: 
Age group 55-64:     Bob Landry 160 
Age group 65-74:     Phil Hunter 149 
Age group 75-    :     Dick Morenzoni 160 
 
Payouts by flight:   
Flight 1:    Hunter,   Landry,   Wucher 165                
Flight 2:    Morenzoni,   Ferrigan 167,   Moore 169 
Flight 3:    Wade 168,   Taylor 170,   Bennett 171,   O'Laughlin 173   
Flight 4:    Barney 173,   D. Ouillette 180,   Gregory 184 
Flight 5:    Martens 178,   Quay 193,   M. Ouillette 198 
 
Our next event is the second of 4 Play with a Pros that will be on Tues., Feb 2 at 12:30 at N. Course.  
NEW:   SKINS CANNOT BE CANCELED BY YOUR PARTNER.  :-) 
 
Sign up and pay by check  (HRMGA) at the N. Course for the MEMBER/MEMBER.   Tues./Thurs. Feb. 16 
and 18.        
      
Details will be posted at both courses.   Happy golfing and stay safe!   
 



 

IMPORTANT PHONE 

NUMBERS 

 

Administration 

 Phone: 863-471-1115 

Fax:  863-471-3398 

  

The Tavern 

863-453-7600 

  

3 Gen’s Grill 

863-201-7135 

 

Golf Courses 

North: 863-453-9991 

South: 863-471-2299 

  

Highlands County 

Sheriffs Dept. 
EMERGENCY 911 

Non-emergency 

863-402-7200 

 

Highlands County 

Recycling 

863-655-6400 

 

Animal Control 

863-402-6730 

 
Duke Energy 

 800-228-8485  

Outages 

800-700-8744 Service 

 

City of Sebring  

Utilities Department 

863-471-5112 /           

471-0166 

 

Century Link 

1-800-788-3600 

 

Comcast Cable 

1-800-934-6489  
 

Tax Collector 

863-402-6685 

 

Waste Connections 

 Garbage Collection 

863-655-0005   

 

    

 

 

 

 

www.highlandsridge.com                            

 

 

 

 

 

Please submit all gazette articles to gazette@highlandsridge.com by the 15th of the month prior to its publication.  

Thank you to Paul and Brenda Scruton for this beautiful picture. This pretty picture of              
geraniums in their yard was taken on January 22, 2021. 


